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Date and time:  

Thu, 2014-02-06 19:22  

 

Location / Venue:  

Department of Sociology and Social Work 

 

 

The Center for International Programs at Kalamazoo College, Michigan USA has offered two (2) 

fellowships to the Department of Sociology and Social Work.  Under the University Partnership 

Exchange Program (UPEP) two undergraduate students from the Department will join 

Kalamazoo College as international students in September 2014 and will return to the University 

of Nairobi in June 2015 to complete their undergraduate degree programmes. Each individual 

fellowship amount is $ 48,669 and covers tuition, room, meals, required emergency medical and 

evacuation insurance and student activity fee. The two students will also receive Teaching 

Assistant Fellowships in the Kalamazoo College Language Department. (Pictured above is 

Chairman, Dr Ocharo and Ms. Narda  McClendon Assistant Director Center for International 

Programs Kalamazoo College when she visited the department in December 2013) 

The 2013/2014 recipients of the University Partner Exchange Fellowships Ekra Gituiri and 

Dalmas Oloo are expected back in Kenya in June 2014. Below is a group photo of the 

Kalamazoo College students in Kenya with Ms. McClendon and UoN staff. 

 



 


